CITY OF BINGEN

October 27, 2006

Jason Spadero
Broughton Lumber Co.

PO Box 266
Bingen WA 98605
Subject: Broughton Landing Project

Dear Mr. Spadero:

The Bingen City Council voted on October 17, 2006 to support the Broughton Landing project
proposed in Skamania County. The project uses idle industrial property for a recreation based
resort with some limited retail sales. The project will assist in bringing economic development to
the cities of Bingen and White Salmon.

The city is pleased that Broughton Lumber Company has chosen to work with the many
organizations and agencies in the Columbia Gorge to ensure that the project is viable while still
addressing the needs of surrounding communities and the Columbia River Gorge National

Scenic Area Act. :
Sincerely,

Pasir g/

Brian Prigel
Mayor
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